
 
 
November 16, 2015 
 
ALSC Staff, Board of Directors & Lumber Industry Colleagues 
 
 
 
 
Dear All: 
 
Some of you may know me as John McDaniel’s son “Little John”, others may not know me at all.  
 
While this may be a bit unorthodox, I felt the need to reach out to you all. Over the years my father has 
shared many stories about his career and the people he worked alongside. So many of these stories 
were told with such reverence that many times I felt I have a personal connection beyond simple 
dinnertime reflections and arms distance acquaintances.  
 
I know the people he surrounded himself with on professional and personal levels added to the love of 
what he did.   
 
On a special note I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to those who extended the courtesy of 
working with my father during this trying time. Many of you provided him understanding, dignity, and 
respect. On behalf of my family and my mother, we thank you very much.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
“Little John” McDaniel 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
John H. McDaniel III 
Chief Marketing Officer 
Global Holdings Companies  
 
Office:   (610) 279-3982 
Mobile: (610) 529-3519 
Fax:        (815) 550-2144 
globalholdings@comcast.net 
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